
Please pass HB1514.  North Dakotans need to be protected from chemicals being sprayed 
in our skies.  We don’t know the long-term effects from using these chemicals.   But we do 
know that whatever chemicals are being sprayed, they are going into our lungs, into our 
eyes, into our food, into our land and into our water.  We have seen an increase in 
asthma/breathing issues, allergies, and overall illnesses.  It is reasonable to consider that 
the chemicals being sprayed may be a factor in these health problems.  Patents on weather 
modifications/sun blockers continue to be approved.  One must question what all will be 
allowed to be sprayed into our skies in the months and years ahead.  We have the 
opportunity to protect all of North Dakota, its citizens, its animals, its air, and its water with 
the passage of HB1514.  I am asking you to do just that.  Please vote yes on HB1514. 

Thank you, 

Mary Dennis 
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